
 
 
  

21 August 2024 

Dear Families 

Ref: For parental action: key information about your child 

As we prepare to start the next academic year, it is crucial for us to have the most up-to-date 
information about your child. We kindly ask you to complete the Smart Survey using your 
preferred access method: 

Smart Survey Link: Smart Survey Link 
Or 
Webpage: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Studentinformation2024-25/ 
Or 
QR code:  

      

The information in the survey is essential for us to update our records and maintain accurate 
data about our students. Therefore, even if you have filled out this survey in the past, please 
note that it needs to be renewed annually.  

Important Points to Remember: 

1. If you have more than one child attending our school, please complete the 
survey separately for each child. This means accessing the link twice and filling 
out two separate surveys. 
 

2. The deadline for completing the survey is Friday 30 August 2024. 

Timely completion will help us immensely in our preparations for the new school year and for 
making sure that we can do our best to care for your child. This will include emergency 
situations where we might need to contact you, or next of kin, during the school day or during 
school holidays. 

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to seeing your child on the first 
day of school – Wednesday, 4 September 2024 at 9am. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
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